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Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons wishing to express their concerns 
relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Jennifer Smith, FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator by phone at (386) 943-5367, or via 
email at Jennifer.Smith2@dot.state.fl.us. Persons with disabilities who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA) or 
persons who require translation services (free of charge), should contact: Lisa Garramone Mark, Public Information Coordinator at 321-634-6111 or via e-mail 
at lisa.mark@dot.state.fl.us at least seven (7) days prior to the hearing. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact us using the Florida Relay Service, 
1-800-955-8771 (TDD) or 1-800-955-8770 (voice).

Project Details
This project calls for the milling and resurfacing of State Road (SR) 518  
(Eau Gallie Boulevard) from west of Mosswood Drive to east of Pineapple 
Avenue in Melbourne. The project also includes drainage work, curb and 
gutter construction, sidewalk reconstruction and upgrades to pedestrian 
crosswalk ramps to meet requirements of the Americans with Disabilities Act 
(ADA). Additionally, there will be construction of a traffic separator and gravity 
wall, enhancements of highway lighting and signage, pavement markings 
and traffic signals.

The intersection of US 1 (North Harbor City Boulevard) and Eau Gallie 
Boulevard has been recently paved, so will not be resurfaced during  
this project. 

Lane Closures
Lane closures will be needed to complete the project. On Eau Gallie 
Boulevard east of North Harbor City Boulevard, lane closures will be 
permitted from 10 p.m. to 7 a.m. Monday through Thursday. West of North 
Harbor City Boulevard there are no lane restriction. Message boards and 
other signage will alert motorists to upcoming lane closures.

State Road (SR) 518 (Eau Gallie Boulevard)  
from West of Mosswood Drive to East of Pineapple 
Avenue Resurfacing

Financial ID: 432342-1-52-01

Check for lane closures and project updates at www.cflroads.com 

Project Facts

Length of Project
1.7 Miles

Estimated Cost
$2 Million

Work to Begin
November 2016

Estimated Completion
Summer 2017

Contractor 
Masci General 

Contractors, Inc.
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